
February 9, 2017

Todd Burrowes,  Maine Coastal Program

Maine Freedom of Access Law request re Maine Aqua Ventus

Dear Mr Burrowes

Please treat this letter as a request pursuant to 1 M.R.S.A. 408, the Maine Freedom of 
Access statute, to inspect and to copy as necessary the following records:

Public records in your files dated from December 1, 2016  to  February 9, 2017 that pertain 
to  the Maine AquaVentus project to build and operate floating windturbines in state waters off 
Monhegan Island.

These include relevant paper or digital records of letters, email, phone notes or other  paper 
or digital files. 

I look forward to receiving your response within five (5) working days of your receipt of this 
letter, as required by 1 M.R.S.A. 409 (1).

Please  contact me to set an appointment to review these records.  If you choose  to deny 
permission to so inspect or copy any of the requested records, please state the reason for the 
denial, including the appropriate legal citation(s).  

If you require additional information to locate any of the documents requested, call me at 
2070593-2744

Sincerely

Ron Huber

Ron Huber
Executive director,
Friends of Penobscot Bay 

cc file


